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10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

From the Private Secretary

15 August 1990

The Prime Minister has seen the unnumbered telegram of
14 August from BDS Washington on arms sales to Saudi Arabia. She
has noted that the Saudis would welcome "a battalion of British
ground and special forces and to assist with behind the lines
activities". She has commented that we need to treat that rather

cautiously.

DOMINIC MORRIS

Miss Jane Binstead,
Ministry of Defence.

SECRET
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